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NDRRMC ADVISORY 

 

TO  : Chairperson, RDRRMC XI 
 

FROM  : Executive Director, NDRRMC and Administrator, OCD           
      
SUBJECT : Flood Advisory No. 03 (FINAL) DAVAO RIVER BASIN 

 

Date  : 06 August 2020, 5:00 PM 
Source: PAGASA-DOST  
 
 

DATE AND TIME OF 
ISSUANCE  

06 August 2020, 5:00 PM 

VALIDITY PERIOD 07 August 2020, 5:00 PM 

FACTORS OF RAINFALL Trough of Low Pressure Area (LPA) 

CURRENT SITUATION OF 
RIVER WATER LEVEL 

As of 4:00 PM today, the Davao River along Waan Bridge and 
Davao Bridge (diversion) remains below 4.27 m alert level 
(yellow) and 5.69 m alert level (yellow) respectively. 

AVERAGE BASIN 
RAINFALL 

DATE & TIME 6 August 2020, 5:00 PM 

PAST 24-HR 20.21 mm 

FORECAST 24- HR Scattered light to moderate rains 

AREAS OF CONCERN 
(WATERWAYS LIKELY TO 
BE AFFECTED) 

Davao River and its tributaries particularly Suawan and 
Tamugan Rivers. 

 
 
AWARENESS 
INFORMATION/ 
ADVISORY 

 
Generally, light to moderate rains and chances of thunderstorm 
activities will be experienced over Davao River Basin. 

 

Residents and the Local Disaster Risk Reduction And 
Management Councils (LDRRMCs) adjacent to and/or along 
the above-mentioned areas of concern are still advised to 
maintain their vigilance and take appropriate precautionary 
measures to mitigate impacts of possible flashfloods, 
landslides, and river floods within Davao River Basin, and to 
continue monitor the updates particularly Thunderstorm 
Advisory issued by Mindanao PAGASA Regional Services 
Division. 

 
You are directed to monitor the situation and undertake precautionary measures in 

your area of responsibility (AOR). Likewise, the public and the DRRMCs are advised to take 
appropriate actions, as necessary. 
 

In order to better inform/warn communities, you are reminded to disseminate these 
through local/community leaders and through your local media, including community radio 
stations. Conduct press briefings as often as needed. This local effort will complement and 
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reinforce efforts at the national level. Emphasis should be on proactive actions – evacuation 
rather than rescue. 
 

Moreover, you are hereby directed to reiterate the guidelines on personal protection 
and hygiene such as respiratory etiquette and hand hygiene, social distancing, 
environmental, and food safety measures. 
 

Let’s untiringly aim for zero casualty. 
 

Submit report on actions taken. 
 

      BY AUTHORITY OF THE CHAIRPERSON, NDRRMC: 
 

 

(SGD.) 
 

UNDERSECRETARY RICARDO B JALAD 
Executive Director, NDRRMC and 

Administrator, OCD 


